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Chair Abrams and members of the House Public Safety Committee. My name is John Weber and 

I represent the National Rifle Association and our members in Ohio. I am here today to urge your 

support for House Bill 68, a common-sense measure that strengthens the freedoms of law-

abiding gun owners. 

 

H.B. 68 allows concealed carry in government buildings with courtrooms when court is not in 

session and local authorities have approved. This respects the right to self-defense, ensuring 

Ohioans can protect themselves without arbitrary restrictions. Additionally, the bill permits 

nonresidents to seek restoration of their firearms rights from Ohio convictions, promoting 

fairness for those who have served their sentences and live lawfully. 

 

I respectfully urge you to vote in favor of H.B. 68 to uphold our Second Amendment rights. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
John Weber 

NRA-ILA State Director  


